
 
 

2020 Geri Lynn Daniel Scholarship 
 

 
 
Dear Applicants,   

 
Thank you for your interest in our 2020 scholarship. We are eager to award this year’s 

scholarship recipient with a cash award. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we will not be hosting 
a race this year and the scholarship amount is to be determined. Be sure to read our requirements 
and submission formalities as they have changed.  

 
Good Luck on your academic endeavors.   

  
Requirements   

• Any 12th grade high school student is eligible for the application.  (No GPA requirement)   

• Any undergraduate college student is eligible for the application. (No GPA requirement) 

• The application must be filled out in its entirety. Incomplete applications will not be 
considered.  

• The essay length cannot be more than the page that is provided. 
 

Attach the following documents to your e-mail submission 

• Application and essay form 

• One letter of recommendation 

• A copy of your high school transcript  
  

Please be sure that your contact information is up to date on the application form. We may need 
to contact you regarding your submission. 

 
Applications will need to be e-mailed by Saturday, June 27, 2020, at midnight.  Applications 
received after June 27th will not be considered.   

  
Please e-mail completed applications to mailto:texasstartri.scholarship@gmail.com 

 
  
 

 
 

Thank you, 
 
Ashlyn Curry 

Assistant Race Director   
ashlyn.curry@yahoo.com   

202-412-1120  
 

mailto:texasstartri.scholarship@gmail.com

